
Rutherford Pension  
 
Dear Emily, 
  
Thank you for your reminder below. 
  
Please find attached, Notice to make a Pension Scheme Return, RPP financial statement for year 
2017 – 2018 along with P60, HMRC receipt for payment of PAYE. 
  
Please also find attached Brewin Dolphin Tax report with consolidated Tax Voucher. 
  
Property is as per last year’s valuation, leases are ongoing and there has been no acquisitions or 
disposals.  
  
Should you require any further information or wish to discuss any point please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
  
I look forward to receiving my copy of the official return document submitted on behalf of RPP. 
  
Thanks & Regards 

  
Neil 
  
 


